
 

 

  
Ref. No.: PhO-MSC-104A1_202A-

V2_204A2_208A1 

Date: March 16, 2018 

 

PRODUCT NOTICE 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
  
 
The purpose of this Product Notice is to inform you that the following Antaira product series are under the 
End of Life (EOL) process and will be phased out on 
 

March 16, 2018. 

EOL  
Notice Date 

  
  

Phase Out 
Start Date 

  
  

  
  

  
  

        Last Buy 
       End Date 

  
  

Last Ship Date 

March 16, 2018 March 16, 2018 N/A March 16, 2018 

 
 
EOL Products Series: 

Model Name Description 

MSC-104A1 4-Port RS-232 Universal PCI Card 

MSC-202A-V2 2-Port RS-232 PCI Express Card, Support Power Over Pin-9 

MSC-204A2 4-Port RS-232 PCI Express Card, Support Power Over Pin-9 

MSC-208A1 8-Port RS-232 PCI Express Card with Oxford Single Chip, Standard and Low-Profile Brackets (Supports Power Over Pin-
9) 

 
 
 
This immediate Phase Out Notice for Antaira Technologies’ MSC series is due to obsoletion and 
a limited availability of components. Antaira has already launched alternative replacement models with 
the latest advanced technologies. This new alternative version has already been put into production and 
is currently in stock and ready for purchase. 
 
 
 
 
Please refer to the comparison table below to determine the appropriate phase-out and alternative 
replacement models. 
  



 

 

Comparison Table 

Picture EOL Model Description Picture Alternative 
Model 

Description 

 

MSC-104A1 4-Port RS-232 Universal 
PCI Card 

 

MSC-104A2 
4-Port RS-232 Universal 
PCI Card 

 

MSC-202A-V2 
2-Port RS-232 PCI 
Express Card, Support 
Power Over Pin-9 

 

MSC-202A-V3 
2-Port RS-232 PCI Express 
Card, Support Power Over 
Pin-9 

 

MSC-204A2 
4-Port RS-232 PCI 
Express Card, Support 
Power Over Pin-9 

 

MSC-204A3 
4-Port RS-232 PCI Express 
Card, Support Power Over 
Pin-9 

 

MSC-208A1 

8-Port RS-232 PCI 
Express Card with 
Oxford Single Chip, 
Standard and Low-
Profile Brackets 
(Supports Power Over 
Pin-9)  

MSC-208A2 

8-Port RS-232 PCI Express 
Card with Oxford Single Chip, 
Standard and Low-Profile 
Brackets (Supports Power 
Over Pin-9) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Antaira appreciates your understanding and patience as we phase out the above items. If your project still 
requires any of the products being phased out, please contact your local Antaira sales representative or 
an authorized Antaira regional distributor. We will initiate the appropriate action to handle your request. 
Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply after the products are phased out. 
 
Regards, 
  
Plada Huang 
Product Marketing 
ANTAIRA TECHNOLOGIES. CO., LTD. 


